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25th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Netball Club will recommence on Thursday 18th April 2024 with Mrs Klein and we are pleased to 
invite boys and girls in Years Four, Five and Six to attend.  The club will take place every Thursday 
from 3:15 pm - 4:15 pm until Thursday 18th July.   
 
The club will take place outside on the school playground. Please ensure your child has suitable 
clothing, footwear and a drink.  
 

Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School’s 
website under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”. 

 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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